
From: Jenica Faye [mailto:jennacafe@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, May 25, 2015 5:51 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Oppose HB2509 

 

Farmers, concerned citizens, voters, and all the People of Oregon reject this bill.  

Please stand with the people who are stewards of the land, rather than with the corporations who 

seek profit at all costs.  

Sincerely,  

Jenica Faye  

126 Suncrest Rd  

Talent Oregon 97540  
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